
PAPER SAFE REPORT 
 
 
Since receiving the donation from the foundation, we have been sending out paper safes.  I am 
pleased to say that they have picked up, mainly because of Town Hall meetings.  I am in the 
process of seeking out more interests in our paper safe, groups such as the AARP, State VSOs 
and the National Funeral organizations.  This of course will have no impact on our funds. 

 

 

 

   

 


